
July 22, 2020 
 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Attn: Mr. Mark Johnson 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Petition for Exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11) 
 
Mr. Johnson: 
 
I am writing you to petition the Commission for an exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11).  I am applying 
for reinstatement of household goods permit number THG06198. My permit was cancelled on 
November 13, 2019 because I had temporarily closed my business and cancelled my insurance without 
notifying the UTC.  I was not told that I must apply to reinstate my permit within 30 days or under the 
requirements of WAC 480-15-302(11), I would have to wait 12 months to re-apply.   
 
I abruptly had to stop operating my household goods moving services due to my son being involved in a 
tragic accident which left him paralyzed on one side and a loss of speech. It has been almost a year and I 
have secured adequate care for him which has allowed me to be able to focus more on the business. I 
completely missed the requirement of requesting cancellation, so I apologize for my error. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Christina Dunlap 
 
Christina Dunlap 
Owner 
Victory Moving & Labor LLC 


